20th December, 1949,

Enclosure

Dear &1ir,
8y8. "CYIONIA"

With further reference to my le tter of the
15th instant I enclose herewlth an extract from & reply
dated 16th which has now come 0 hand from the Owners,
and shall be glacd to learn whe ther 1t will be possible
for you to reconcile the number and positlon of the
indented shell plates,

: I have had a visit from Mr, Dale this
morning and so far as he is concerned the position
Seems %o be a little clearer, ‘

Yours faithfully,
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Lloyd's Reqister
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